TELEPHONE (NAT.) No. 173.

56, John Stfeet,

Sunderland, 17tk uarch,1906.
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Londone
Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 16th instant, regardiing the S.S.
"WARRIGAL", we beg to state that no letter was sent when returning
the plans last August, as it was not the practice to do so, but in
future, a letter will be sent mhen plans are being returned.

We are, Sir,

Your obedient Servants.

pro the Surveyors.
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